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I am opposed to the closure of the Jean area to the OHV community. I believe that to much of our "public lands" have been taken
from us in the Las Vegas area. With the dust abatement issue and now this there are very few areas to travel off road. I strongly
urge you to reconsider this closure. If you decide that there is no other way then I would like to suggest that new areas be opened
up for off road travel in the Las Vegas area. Please consider all of the options when dealing with this issue. Thank you for your
effort in accommodating the OHV community.



